August 8-2024 Update

We could not have asked for better weather or a better outcome for the Reinhart We could not have asked for better weather or a better outcome for the Reinhart tournament!

The green looked great, they were freshly cut thanks to Bob – his first time cutting them!

Sharon from Reinhart's came out early to watch the play and take pictures. We love having the sponsor come out but it adds pressure, especially as it was the first year of Reinhart's sponsorship and there were good teams with participants from Barrie, Collingwood, Orillia even as far away as Toronto out to play. As the initial year for the Reinhart we of course want a Stayner team to be the first names on the plaque and we were not disappointed.

Congratulations to Jim and Candace who beat out Orillia in their last game 15+1 to 8 points and took 1st place!

1st – Jim & Candace – 3 game winners with 41 +7 points

 2^{nd} – Robb Barsevich & Steve Millar, Orillia – 2 game winners with 38 +5 points (no matter how hard Orillia tried and they did try, they could not rattle Jim & Candace)

3rd – Raj with Ron Geniole – 2 game winners with 36 +10 points (many thanks to Wendy Switzer for subbing in for Raj for the first game)

4th – Rob Scruton & Mary Jane Dawson, Barrie – 2 game winners with 34 points

 5^{th} – Jane & Susan – 1 game winner with high aggregate 28 points (they said they wanted to be in the winnings even if it was the share the wealth)

Tim Quinlan, Reinhart's came out to present to the winners and promised they would bring over gift baskets for the winners.

Susan brought some absolutely beautiful cakes – how appropriate as it was Raj's last tournament. Raj leaves for Wales next week, he is moving there with his daughter. We will miss Raj as will his many friends. Raj has bowled all over from Toronto to the local area over the years. We wish Raj and his family all the best!

Many thanks to the participants and members who pitched in to make this a successful tournament. We could not do it without you!

Next events:

The Sharon Lewis Memorial (members) Tournament & barbecue - arrive at 9:30 so we can set up teams. We will be playing trebles and will bowl from 10am – noon, then the barbecue will follow. Looking forward to seeing everyone who has signed up.

The Stayner Tournament is Wednesday., August 21st – we are still looking for home teams. This is our last open tournament for the season.

Take care and hope to see you on the green!